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Thursday 29th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As the Summer holiday 

approaches, we would like to remind you about the Autumn school uniform ahead of your preparing for 

the children’s return in September. 

At Sacred Heart, we believe that uniforms play a vital role in creating a sense of unity and pride among our 

students. Uniforms promote equality, reduce distractions and foster a positive learning environment. 

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring our pupils are a credit to their school community, in every way. 

The autumn uniform consists of:  

Foundation Stage 1 & 2 (Sept – Easter) 

Burgundy sweatshirt or cardigan (with logo) 

White polo shirt (with logo) 

Grey trousers or skirt 

Black shoes (no trainers) 

KS1 & KS2 (Sept - Easter) 

Burgundy V-neck jumper or cardigan (with logo) 

White shirt and school tie 

Grey trousers or skirt 

Black shoes (no trainers) 
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P.E. Kit 

On PE days, children come to school in the PE kit. It is important that the PE kit is regarded as a uniform 

and is met with the same high standards as other items of uniform. The hoodie must have the school logo, 

however, all other items of the PE kit may be purchased without the school logo. Parents may have the 

logo applied to other items, if they wish to do so. 

White t-shirt 

Plain striped black shorts 

Black joggers 

Black hoodie – with or without zip (with logo) 

Trainers  

Black pumps 

Please note football kits are not permitted. 

 

We know that times are financially difficult for many families right now, so I wanted to take this 

opportunity to remind you that vouchers towards the cost of uniforms are available from school. The 

vouchers are for £20 per child, and are available to anyone who needs them. You do not need to be in 

receipt of Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) to receive a voucher. 

If you would like a voucher, (one per child), please contact the school office by emailing 

schooloffice@sacredheart.wirral.sch.uk  with the heading - Uniform Vouchers Confidential with the 

following details - child/children’s full names and class/classes and a uniform voucher/s will be organised 

for you. The office will call you when ready for collection (usually within 24hrs). 

At present, only the Uniform Centre in Birkenhead will accept the Uniform vouchers, but we are working 

with other suppliers to assist us with this in the future. The school office will keep you informed if any 

other suppliers agree to support our families in this way. 
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding the autumn uniform or any other school related matter, 

please feel free to reach out to the school office. We value your input and are here to assist you in any way 

we can. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in creating a positive and nurturing environment for the 

children. We look forward to another successful academic year ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M. Jackson 

Headteacher 

  

 


